
April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $3.7 million in funding for the Sunrise at Bogart Permanent Supportive Housing 

Development project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Neighborhood Partnership Housing Services, 

Inc. Sunrise at Bogart, LP, located at 11049 Bogart Avenue, Riverside, CA 92505. 

 

The funding would be used to cover direct construction costs related to the Sunrise at Bogart 23-

unit Permanent Supportive and Affordable Housing Project located in the City of Riverside. 

Specifically, NPHS will provide – in partnership with the City of Riverside, County of Riverside, 

Riverside University Health System-Behavioral Health, and Many Mansions – critically needed 

stable housing to individuals at risk of being homeless, chronically homeless and low-income 

individuals. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


